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Noeleen Keavey

Subject: FW: Objection to applications for intensive farming 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: aislinn byrne   
Sent: Wednesday 14 December 2022 09:46 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: Objection to applications for intensive farming  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am objecting to the following applications on the grounds that factory farming, or intensive agriculture, is seriously 
damaging the environment. The systems currently in place in the respective counties of the applicants are 
insufficient to deal with the current level of animal agriculture. Approving licenses for additional intensive farming 
would be wilfully destroying the land and the environment and putting peoples health at risk.  
Separately it is cruel to farm animals in this manner. It’s raises questions around the health of the animals and and 
therefore the end product that is being sold to humans. It is putting smaller farmers out of business.  
 
Reg no’s: 
P0408-02 
P0412-02 
P0446-02 
P0447-02 
P0515-02 
P0790-03 
P0915-02 
P0871-03 
P1024-02 
P1031-02 
P1045-02 
P1053-02 
P1132-02 
P1135-01 
P1142-01 
P1147-01 
P1148-01 
P1149-01 
P1150-01 
P1154-01 
P1155-01-P1162-01 inclusive 
P1164-01 
P1167-01 
P1175-01 
P1176-01 
P1179-01 
P1183-01 
 
Aislinn Byrne  
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